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 We feel very strongly that funding must be reinstated for the OAHP into Oregon 

Watershed Enhancement Board OWEB budget. This is POP 215 and POP 115.   

Watershed protection and farm land conservation are of the utmost importance in 

Oregon.  As  farmers we appreciate how vital this is to the future of land preservation 

and conservation in Oregon. 

 

Sincerely,  

René Berblinger 

Gales  Meadow Farm 

Gales Meadow, Oregon 

 


